
RUTH CIRCLE

For Unto Us a child is born

Come join us on Wednesday, December 20 for
A Bible Study from

“How Sweet the Sound” by Laura L. Smith.
Called “Silent Night”
Lead by Phyllis Casto

We will also share fellowship, prayers and goodies
We’ll see you at 9:30 in the Administration Building’s conference room
If you have questions, please call the church office at 614-882-2347


